
Pleasant Valley Elementary School  September 18, 2015 

Title 1 Parent Workshop 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

You are invited to attend a Title 1 parent workshop on September 25, 2015 starting at 

8:15am in the library at Pleasant Valley Elementary School. 

 

 As we begin each year and review assessments, we see a need for remediation on many 

levels.  We make a plan and work very hard to accomplish our end goal of each child at PV reaching 

benchmark expectations.  One very important component in reaching this goal is parent or home 

support.   I hope that you can take advantage of this workshop where we will provide you with 

strategies, materials, and websites to assist you and your child as we work together to accomplish 

our goal.  Students/children are welcome during the meeting to watch a video on the library story 

steps.  I look forward to seeing you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Kristen Spolter 

Title 1 Reading Support Teacher 

Pleasant Valley Elementary School 

Peters Township School District 

spolterk@pt-sd.org 

(724) 941- 6260 x 1013 

 

RSVP to the Title 1 Parent Workshop 
Friday, September 25, 2015 

8:15am 

 

_________________________________ 

Name of Child 

 

 

________________________           ______________________________ 

Parent Name     Parent Signature 

 

_____ Yes, I will be able to attend the parent workshop 

 

_____ No, I will not be able to attend the workshop   
 

Please respond by Tuesday, September 22, 2015 

by returning this form to Mrs. Spolter 


